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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

  

PE Fixtures 
 

Girls’ Rounders: 

• Thursday 23 May away at Harris School – information and team will be sent to those involved via 

Edulink. 

 

Payment Reminders 
 

• Year 8 Amiens residential – please ensure that your final payments have now been made as 

the deadline has passed. 
 

• Year 7 Condover residential – the final payment was due at the end of March.  Please make 

sure that all payments are up to date. 

 
 
Attendance 
 

Should your child be absent from school please ensure that you telephone/email daily by 8:30am 

at the latest. 

 

There is an absence line should you wish to leave a message or if you prefer you can send it via 

email to our designated attendance email address: attendance@houltonschool.org.uk.   

 

As per the Attendance Policy parents/carers are requested to keep the school informed by 

doing this on a daily basis until their child returns to school. 

 

Please note that should your child have a sickness bug we do not operate a 24-hour policy so they 

may return to school as soon as they are well enough to do so. 
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